
 

 

In a caring environment, we will achieve our full potential . 

Evatt Eagle 

Heydon Crescent, Evatt ACT 2617 

Ph:   (02) 6142 1640   

* :  info@evattps.act.edu.au    8 :   www.evattps.act.edu.au 

Principal:   Mrs Susan Skinner 

FROM THE ACTING EXECUTIVE and 

SCHOOL DECO  
 
For those in our Evatt Community that missed the news from last term 
I am currently acting as Executive Teacher and School DECO (Disability 
Education Coordinator Officer).  I am looking forward to meeting with 
many of our families over the next two weeks while we run our ILP 
(Individual Learning Plans) meetings in weeks 3 and 4.   

I have been an Evatt for the past 18 months and prior to my position 
ƘŜǊŜ L ƘŀǾŜ ƘŀŘ ƴƛƴŜ ȅŜŀǊǎΩ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜ ƛƴ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ōƻǘƘ ŀǎ ŀƴ 
executive and classroom teacher.  

I look forward to supporting Evatt in the role and working school wide 
to ensure our students needs are meet to the highest standard.   

 

Hats back on!  

Please remember August 1 is the official day 
that hats need to go back on. Please have a chat 
with your child about the importance of wearing 
a hat and ensure that a labelled broad brimmed 
Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ōŀƎ ǎǘŀǊǘƛƴƎ ƴŜȄǘ ǿŜŜƪΦ  

 

Before and After School   

A gentle reminder that before school we need students to be dropped 
off after 8.30am. This is to ensure we have staff in the building that have 
duty of care. From 8.40am all students and parents are to wait outside 
in the barnyard until the bell goes at 9am. A staff member will be on 
duty in this area and this is to ensure the safety of all students that are 
arriving to school prior to 9am. We appreciate your assistance with this. 

Please remember that access into the school grounds is through the 
side gates. The main doors are for those needing to access the school 
for administrative or formal purposes. Students are to wait for their 
teachers at the external classroom doors. The process is the same for 
the end of the day with parents requested to collect their child from 
their class external doors; NOT to wait in the corridors, foyer or front 
office. We would also like to ask parents to collect their child as close 
to 3:00pm as possible as we have some parents regularly arriving late 
and others arriving as early as 2:15pm. 

2 August 2019 

 
Monday 5 August 
tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ /ŀŦŞ 9ȄŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ bƻǘŜ 
ŘǳŜ 
 
Tuesday 6 August 
.ŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ ¸Ǌ оκп ƎƛǊƭǎ 
tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ /ŀŦŞ 9ȄŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ 
 
Wednesday 7 August 
School Banking 
tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ wŜǇǝƭŜ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ 
ƴƻǘŜ ŘǳŜ 
 
Thursday 8 August 
Breakfast Club 8.30am-9.00am 
tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ wŜǇǝƭŜ LƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ 
ƴƻǘŜ ŘǳŜ 
.ŀǎƪŜǘōŀƭƭ ς ̧ŜŀǊ рκс ōƻȅǎ 
Canteen Open 
 
Friday 9 August 
Canteen Open 
[ƛƳŜƭƛƎƘǘ wŜƘŜŀǊǎŀƭ 
 

Donôt forget to check 

the Back Page éé 



 
 

Collecting your child on time ensures the school areas (such as the corridors) are kept free of distraction, 
students can move around more easily and focus on their learning, and after-hours staff (teaching and 
support) can attend their PLC and learning communities to improve the programs we provide for students 
at Evatt. 

Safe at School 

One of our aims at Evatt School is to ensure all students feel safe when they come to school. We as a 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŀǊŜ ŀŎǘƛǾŜƭȅ ǇǊƛƻǊƛǘƛǎƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΩ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǾƛǎƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŀǘƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ ǿƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ 
ŀǘǘŜƴŘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ΨƘŀƴŘǎ ƻŦŦΩ ŜȄǇŜŎǘŀǘƛƻn for all students and it would be great if you had a 
discussion with your child around appropriate ways of resolving conflict. When incidents are brought to 
our attention that involve physical or harsh verbal actions we are following up with these concerns in a 
timely and efficient manner.  

 

Felicity Toohey 

felicity.toohey@ed.act.edu.au  

 

Safe parking behaviours  

Unsafe driving and parking behaviours 
increase the potential road safety risk for 
children around schools. Road safety is a 
shared responsibility, it is important the 
road rules are followed near our school to 
ensure the entire school community feels 
safe.  

Please remember children are more at risk 
than adults around schools because they 
are smaller and less visible to drivers. They 
are also less predictable and less 
experienced, which makes them more 
likely to make errors of judgement.  

Failing to follow simple road rules like 
parking on the verge, in no stopping zones, 
ƛƴ ōǳǎ ǎǘƻǇǎΣ ƴŜŀǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŎǊƻǎǎƛƴƎǎΣ ƻƴ 
footpaths or across driveways increases 
the risk to children around schools. Please 
do the right thing to create a safe 
environment around our school.  

http://bit.ly/safeparking  
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EVATT SCHOOL BOOK FAIR   

8 & 9 AUGUST 

Dear Parents and Families: 

Reading for pleasure unlocks the power of 
information and imagination and helps children 
discover who they ŀǊŜΦ IŜǊŜΩǎ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ Řƻ ǘƻ 
help children develop stronger reading skills and a 
love for reading: 

¶ Have a collection of books in your home. Update this collection routinely to keep up with changing 
tastes and reading skills. 

¶ {ǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ .ƻƻƪ Cŀƛr. Allow your children to choose their own books to read.  
 

The theme of our Scholastic Book Fair is Dino-Mite, where we hope you will Stomp, Chomp, and Read! LǘΩǎ 
ŀ Ŧǳƴ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ōǊƛƴƎǎ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪǎ ƪƛŘǎ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǊŜŀŘ ǊƛƎƘǘ ƛƴǘƻ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ LǘΩǎ ŀ ǿƻnderful selection 
of engaging and affordable books for every reading level. Please make plans to visit our Book Fair and be 
ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘ ƛƴ ǎƘŀǇƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ƘŀōƛǘǎΦ 

Book Fair details:  Students will preview the books with their classes on Tuesday 6 and Wednesday 7 August 
and create their wish lists. They will then bring their wish lists home to share with you. You have the 
opportunity to purchase these books online (details on the back of the wish list) or we welcome you to join 
us during our shopping hours to make your selections and purchases with your child.  

Shopping hours:  Thursday 8 August  

   Morning Session   8am to 9am  

   Afternoon Session 3pm ς 5pm 

   Friday 9 August  

   Morning session  8am ς 9am  

   Afternoon session 3pm ς 4:30pm 

Payments can be made by cash or credit card. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember, all purchases benefit our 
school. 

Evatt School P&C 

 
 

 
  



 
 

Kindergarten News  

What a start to Term 3 it has been in 
Kindergarten! On Wednesday Week 1 we 
celebrated our 100th Day of learning! We had a 
fabulous day full of investigations around the 
number 100 ς collecting 100 words, making 
trains to carry 100 teddies, solving hundreds 
puzzles and reading books about the number 
100! To finish the day, we made 100 Days of 
School crowns and handed out celebratory 
ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘŜǎΗ ²Ŝ ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ Ƙƻǿ Ƴŀƴȅ Řŀȅǎ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
together! We have made predictions that range from  
125-мллл ŘŀȅǎΗ ²Ŝ ƘƻǇŜ ƛǘ ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƭƻƴƎΗ  

We look forward to sharing 
more about our learning in 
Kindergarten at our assembly 
in week 4! 

We hope to see you then! 

The Kindergarten Team 

  


